Home & School Association

General Meeting
Media Room
            June 8, 2011
· Welcome/Opening Remarks  6:15 by Merle Campbell, President. In attendance was Natalee Morehouse, Patti LaFitte, Rodney Buggie, Michelle MacDonald.
· Minutes of Last General Meeting was read by Natalee. 
· Approval of Minutes:  1st:  Patti and 2nd: Michelle
· Business Arising from minutes:   

· Gazebo is finished.  Keith Comeau is going to have a name the gazebo contest.  Home and School will choose the best name at our Volunteer supper.  We will price seating for the gazebo.  Possibly wooden benches with the plastic ends.  They would be easy to move and bring in during off seasons.
· The storage shed siding will be put on soon.  It will be metal.

· Treasurer’s Report:  Patti gave the treasurer’s report:
· Breakfast Account: $382.81 
· General Account: 4902.81
· Popcorn:  approx.  $322.78 profit so far this year

· Patti did up a projected budget for 2011-2012.  It is approximately $5132.00 worth of general expenses.  We still have a few larger items to pay for this year: grade 5 banquet, track and field treats, and guided reading books.
· Correspondence:  

· None at this time.
· New Business:     
· Track and Field Day:  We will have big freezies and water for 3-5 students.  Michelle will check to see if someone is going down to Cosco who can pickup larger freezies. K-2 will have peanut free ice cream treats.
· Volunteer and Appreciation Supper:  Date is June 16, 2012 at the Great Wok for 6:00.
· Elections: A few people are remaining on the committee for the next school year.  We are still welcoming new names if people are interested in being part of the executive.  Rodney and Merle are going to contact some parents to see if they would like to member of the executive as we desperately need new members.  As of now the following people are on the 2011 – 2012 committee:

President:  Merle Campbell

Vice President:  Michelle MacDonald

Secretary:  Natalee Morehouse

Teacher Rep:  Keith Comeau

Popcorn:  Norma MacGregor & Heather Dunn

· Next Meeting:  The next meeting is the Volunteer and Appreciation Dinner for invited guests at The Great Wok at 6:00 on June 16, 2011.  We will discuss a fall meeting date at this time.
· Adjournment:  The meeting was adjourned at 7:15 by Merle Campbell.
Respectfully Submitted,

Natalee Morehouse 
H & S Secretary
